APPROVED ON 11/21/23

Minutes
Board of Assessors

Room 105 Monday, November 13, 2023 6:30 PM

The meeting convened at 6:32 PM. Present were Jeffrey Marshall, chair, and Stephen
Wang. Staff: Kevin Rudden and Sherrie Bates.

1. Kevin Rudden informed the board members that there was no need to release any
funds from the Assessors Overlay account at this time.

2. Jeffrey Marshall said the board had no reason to meet on November 14, 2023 and
cancelled that scheduled meeting.

Stephen Wang made a motion at 6:34 PM, seconded by Jeffrey Marshall, to adjourn the
meeting. The motion carried 2-0-1 (Mary Greendale was absent).

Jeffrey Marshall, Kevin Rudden and Sherrie Bates then attended the Select Board
meeting scheduled for 7:00 PM to participate in the annual Tax Classification hearing.



